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15th July 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,
GOODBYE and THANK YOU!
It has been an enormous pleasure and privilege to lead Ladymount for the past eight years. I have been blessed to work alongside the most hardworking and talented governors, staff and pupils during my time here. The support of the families of Ladymount has meant that we could achieve truly great heights together. Thank you to the wider community of the parish and the Sisters of the Carmelite order who have prayed for the school and the work that we do, throughout the years
Thank you for all your letters, cards and gifts. I will treasure them all. Today, in assembly, I was presented with a fabulous Barbeque from the parents of Ladymount. It’s a perfect gift which I’m hoping to use a lot in the summer holidays.

Thank you to the PTA for the gift of a retreat which I will enjoy in November. You know that prayer is important to me and I will relish the opportunity to have a weekend of contemplation.

The photograph of the children of Ladymount will be a particular treasure to me. I’ve already found a space for it in my home office so I can look at it and smile every day. Thank you.

In the school garden is a mulberry tree. I hope it evokes memories of childhood and nursery rhymes for you as it stands watching over your children and the generations to come. Perhaps it will be something to remember me by.
The future:

During the summer holidays I will continue to oversee the building work at Ladymount. As well as the new classroom which was finished today, developments will include; an extension to the hall, a redevelopment of the classroom which sits behind the hall, resurfacing of the playground and some other improvements. I hope that your children enjoy the improved facilities on their return in September, when they welcome Ms Williams to the role of Headteacher.
A final announcement:

Fundraising for a bench in memory of Hollie Roberts this week reached £1,400. This will enable a bench to be purchased and will still leave something to go towards a charity of Hollie’s families’ choice. Thank you for your generosity and prayers for the family.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Jackson

Headteacher 
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